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Dear Parents and carers, 

  

Happy New Year to you all. The start to new year has been busy and the children have 

settled back to school well.  We started the term with the feast of Epiphany which marks 

the beginning of a season which recognises Jesus to be the Son of God. It celebrates 

the fact that Jesus had come into the world for everyone. 

  

This half term our Christian value is ‘Peace’. Through collective worship the children will 

be learning what Jesus has to say about his perfect peace and how we can enjoy it, by 

knowing and understanding that we are loved and that Jesus is our saviour and redeem-

er. Please do ask your children at home to share this learning with you.  

The teachers have uploaded this terms Digging Deeper so you can see and support your 

child with their learning at home too. You can find this on the Class Dojo.  

  

I am looking forward to welcoming you back into school with our first Friday assembly 

on Friday 26th January at 9.10am where Class 5 will be sharing learning with you. Hope 

to see you all there. If you can’t make it no problem the following week Class 3 will be 

sharing learning on Friday 2nd February and the week of the 5th February we are having 

parent share week. The Class teachers will have already provided you with dates and 

times. It is a great opportunity to share learning with your child.  

  

We end this half term with two wellbeing days on Thursday 15th and Friday 16th Febru-

ary 2024.  

  

Please if you have any concerns and would like to speak with me please do catch me on 

the playground or make an appointment 

through the school office. 

  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Betts 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 God of  love, We pray for peace in our 

world, and an end to war. Instead of  ha-

tred, let there be love. Shelter your chil-

dren and protect us. Guide us 

and keep us from harm, so we 

can build a world of  love and live 

our lives in peace. Amen.  

Dates for Diaries 2023/24 

All parents and other family members are welcome to attend 

whole school worship assemblies on Friday mornings. 

Please check the school website for all the latest dates.  

 

January 2024 

Fri 26th -    Year 5 Assembly  

 

February 2024 

Fri 2nd  -    Year 3 Assembly 

Mon 5th — Fri 9th— Parents week  

Thurs 15th—Fri 16th - Welbeing Days  

19th—23rd Feb  HALF TERM  

Mon 26th    Children return to school  

Thurs 29th    Year 4 Viking Workshop  

 

March 2024 

Mon 4th—   PTA Mothers day gifts KS1 

Tues 5th —   PTA Mothers day gifts KS2  

Thurs 7th—  World book day 

Fri 8th—   Mothers Day Assembly + Macmillan Coffee Morning  

Fri 15th—                     Year 1 Class Assembly 


